
 

Minutes of School Council meeting YR – Y6 Wednesday 7th December 2016 

 

Matters for Discussion Notes Actions 
Absences None  
Minutes from last meeting Discussed  
Wet play games Lists of games collated from each 

year group.  
Elise to circulate these to Mrs 
Woolley and Mrs Kershaw. 

Worry box  The worry box is not being used 
appropriately 

School council representatives are 
to continue to remind classes 
about the worry box and its 
purpose.  Remind children that 
worries will be addressed every 
two weeks during school council 
meetings. 

Top and bottom doors at KS2 and 
rules regarding toilets at 
lunchtime. 

Currently the door monitors are 
only permitting children to enter 
and exit the school at lunchtime 
via the top door.  This was 
discussed at school council. 
Some children stated that they 
were not allowed to use the toilet 
at lunchtime and therefore they 
felt children were ‘sneaking’ in 
both doors. 

Gracie and Elise and Sophie to 
work on ppt. 
Agreed at school council that 
rules of lunchtime would be 
revisited. 
6 lunchtime bands. 
2 door monitors on both top and 
bottom doors. 
Children to be politely asked why 
they are entering school, where 
they are going and to be 
reminded not to loiter near 
lockers or toilets. 
 

Library area Children would like a quiet area 
for reading and relaxing time.  
They love the new library, but feel 
that because it is used for 
interventions, they can’t use it 
how they would like to.  
Apparently there used to be a 
quiet reading area in the front 
entrance. 

School council to speak to 
individual teachers, Mrs Kershaw 
and Mrs Woolley regarding quiet 
areas in school which would be 
conducive to reading. 
 
 
 
Next meeting to be arranged with 
Mrs Kershaw.   

 

 


